
 

  

Council Memorandum 

Date: November 21, 2023 

To:  Regular Council 

From: Councillor McDonald 

Re: Parking Solutions on Mary Street West, Lindsay, in front of Caressant 
Care 

Recommendation  

That the Memorandum from Councillor McDonald, Regarding Parking Solutions on 
Mary Street West in front of Caressant Care, be received; and 

That Staff be directed to investigate the feasibility of prohibiting parking in front of 
Caressant Care Mary Street West and report back by Q2, 2024. 

Rationale  

There have been many complaints from residents regarding safety concerns on Mary 
Street West in front of Caressant Care Nursing Home. 

There are two retirement homes in close proximity to one another on Mary Street West 
situated on an “S” turn. Many residents, visitors and staff park along this section of road 
creating congestion and safety issues for local school bus traffic, as well as local Bus 
Route traffic are impacted creating traffic congestion.  

There are alternative options of parking available at the rear of Caressant Care for staff 
and visitors that should be utilized as a solution to this issue.  

 


